

8 March 2019

Marie Daly

Email: fyi-request-9714-712295e5@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Marie

Official information request

I refer to your official information request dated 28 February 2019 regarding the DHB's process for allocating, monitoring and reporting the annual DHB Rural Adjuster fund.

We have transferred part of your request to Ministry of Health. Part of the information your request relates to namely question 1. For each of the past three years ending June 2016, June 2017 and June 2018 what was the DHBs Rural Adjuster funding component of the PBFF funding pool? is believed to be more closely connected with the functions of the Ministry of Health. Therefore, we are transferring your request under section 14 of the Official Information Act.

You will hear further from Ministry Of Health concerning that part of your request.

Yours sincerely

Adri Isbister
Chief Executive